
110th Street FDR and Asphalt Paving Project – Jefferson County 

Proposed Recipient:  

Jefferson, County 

91 N. 8th Street,  

Fairfield Iowa 52556 

Amount Requested: $3,040,000 

Explanation of Request: The funding would be used to pave 110th Avenue, the county road 

leading to Pekin Community School District. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because paving this rural local road is critical to mitigate extreme safety risks—especially during 

Iowa winters. Additionally, Packwood, Iowa is also a grain transfer hub, and this route is used to 

deliver grain from the rural area to Packwood. For the economic prosperity of the Packwood 

community and ability to recruit a talented workforce for the Pekin Community School District, 

this infrastructure is essential. 

 


